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Administrator’s News... 

Happy Birthday to 
all our special 

friends celebrating 
this month!!! 

Zarek A. 
Bailey C. 
Shelby H. 
Brody J. 
Pela K. 

Evan M. 
Lianna P. 
Evan W. 

I LOVE Spring time!!! March was a wonderful month! 
The students enjoyed so many fun-filled activities. 
Egg coloring, egg hunts, and an amazing Easter 

bonnet parade kept our students very busy and en-
tertained. A huge thank you to all of our families for 
their donations of candy and eggs, your kindness 

helped make our Easter activities successful!  
I admire and respect each and every teacher for all 

of their hard work and dedication. I would like to 
thank all of the amazing teachers here at Wellington 

Academy. I can’t thank these amazing teachers 
enough for all that they do for the students. Next 
month, May 4

th
 through May 8

th
, we will celebrate 

teacher appreciation week. Please take time out next 
month to recognize these amazing people and the 

work they do to make our student’s lives better. Ps. I 
can’t forget Mr. Mike and the way that he goes above 

and beyond each day to ensure that all of our chil-
dren are well fed! I am blessed to work with amazing 

people! 
It is hard to believe that our preschool graduation is 
quickly approaching. The ceremony will be held at 
Island Coast High school on Saturday, June 6

th
. We 

are still working out times but will announce them 
soon. Every year I tell myself I will not cry…..every 

year I do! 
Let’s have a great month! Happy Easter!  

 

Ms. Melissa Flores-Skerczak 



S un  Mo n  Tue  We d  Th u  F r i  S a t  

   1 2 3 4 

5 6 7 8 9 10 11 

12 13 14 15 16 17 18 

19 20 21 22 23 24 25 

26 27 28 29 30   

April 2015  

April Fool’s 
Day!! 

Wellington 

Closed!!!! 

Happy 

Easter!!! 

Earth 

Day!!! 
Gloria’s 3yr. 
Anniversary!! 

NO VPK!! 

NO VPK!! Ms.  

Michelle’s 
Birthday! 

Ms. Mandy’s 
Birthday!!! 
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April Curriculum 

 
Letters: Review Pp-Zz 

Numbers: 9 & 10 ( D1 & D2), 20 (D3 & VPK) 

Colors: Grey & Brown 

Shapes: Triangle & Rectangle  

Spring Break: 
 

There is NO VPK March 27th-April 6th. If your child is a VPK 

ONLY they will not have school these days. 
 

 

*****Don’t forget that this week the tuition for  
WRAP AROUND children changes…..Full Time care is $160, 

and part time care is $120. Thank you for your understanding!!!

***** 

HELP!!!! 

We LOVE donations...If you have any old big  
t-shirts, or books that you no longer need, we 

would greatly appreciate it!!!! 
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CLASSROOM NEWS 
Developmental 1— Spring has sprung! We are very excited to get this season full of fun and new begin-
nings started. We want to welcome all the new friends that have started in our classroom. Your children are 
a joy to have everyday and we love being in their lives. Don’t forget that each child needs to have changes 
of clothes in his or her cubby in case of an emergency. Parents please help us cut down the germs and ill-
ness in our classroom by keeping your children home if they are sick. We hate to see our babies not feeling 
well and in pain. We appreciate all that you do. We are so grateful to have you and your children be apart of 
our family. 
Developmental 2A— Spring is finally here!! As we celebrate Easter, we begin to focus on our thoughts on 
rebirth & renewal. The children have been growing plants. We helped the children plant some flower seeds 
and have been watching them everyday to see if they are growing. Now that we are in the month of April, we 
will be learning about different types of animals. We will look at animals that live on a farm, animals that live 
in the jungle and animals that fly or swim. The last week of April, we will learn about animals that make good 
pets. If you have a pet at home we would love for you to bring in a picture of your child and their pet to share 
with the class. Parents, remember that you are your child’s first and most important teacher. Spend time with 
them each day doing activities that will help them learn to focus and increase their attention spans. Reading, 
coloring and painting are all great things that you can do with your child to give him or her the one on one 
attention. Have a beautiful spring break! 
Developmental 2B— It is a shame to see March go after all the fun we had with all our festive activities! We 
are very excited to get started with our April projects and activities. For all our parents that have children 
who are potty training: please make sure that you bring in plenty of extra clothes, because accidents do hap-
pen. Keep checking our parent board for any upcoming announcements or donation requests.  
Developmental 3A— This past month flew on by, between all the birthday celebrations, fun Easter activities 
and lots more. April is going to be just as fun, as we jump into learning all about animals!!!! Look on our Par-
ent Board for any sign ups that we have. We greatly appreciate all of your generous donations and help with 
activities. We couldn’t do it without you. Reminder, Wellington Academy is closed the 3rd of April for a  
teacher in service day. 
Developmental 3B— Happy April! This year is flying by. Thank you to all our parents who helped us with 
our spring and Easter projects. We would not be able to do fun activities and projects without you, so we 
greatly appreciate all that you do. Please do not forget that each child needs to have a sheet to cover their 
mat as well as an extra change of clothes in his or her cubby. If anyone has any books or any learning 
games or toys that you may not want anymore we would be forever grateful! We cannot wait to see what this 
month has in store for us. Thank you for letting us be such a big part of your children’s lives.  
VPK A & B—  It is hard to believe that it is already April. This year is just flying by. It is going to be time for 
graduation before you know it. We are starting to focus more on Kindergarten preparation, so please help us 
at home by reviewing the sight words of the month, letters, numbers and letter sounds. Extra practice is al-
ways good!! Please do not forget that each child needs to have an extra pair of clothes in case of an emer-
gency. Your child’s cubby needs to be able to shut completely. Thank you to all our parents who have do-
nated items for our classroom, and that help us make our cooking projects possible, we wouldn’t be able to 
do it without you!! We are so grateful to be apart of your child’s life.   
VPK C & D— Goodbye March & hello April. This month we will be reviewing the letter Pp-Zz, the number 20 
and the colors brown and grey. We are going to be focusing on animals, all types and kinds. We have all 
sorts of fun activities and crafts planned! The kids had so much fun during all our Easter activities, and we 
hope that you enjoyed your spring break. Thank you to all our parents that donate food and items for our 
classroom. We greatly appreciate it, and we wouldn’t be able to do what we do without you. You guys rock!!  



Who: VPK Students  
When: Saturday. June 6th TIMES TBA 

Where: Island Coast High School 
What: A traditional graduation  

ceremony with a little bit of preschool 
fun added in 

What we need from YOU: 
 

 A baby picture of your child for a  
slideshow (between birth &  

one year)   
 $45 Graduation Fee  

(due by may 15th)  


